Parnjit Singh

From: colin melia

Sent: 22 September 2021 11:21

To: Planning Planning

Cc:

Subject: OBJECTION / RESPONSE RE: 2021/3603/P

Dear Committee,

| am resident at 29 Field Street. | have noted the so called 'revised drawings' on the planning portal. These
do not address any of our concerns/objections as outlined in our document posted on the portal. Does this
illustrate that the developer is not willing to consider valid concerns that affect all of the residents' daily
lives living within the shadow of this building?

We await a considered response.

Kind regards,
Mr Colin Melia - 29 field Street



